
Date: February 8, 2011       

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
Fr:   Colleen Neil, Recreation Services Manager 

Re:  Allan Cup Sponsorship Package – Follow up 
 

Recommendation: 
THAT Council of the City of Kenora hereby authorizes the Recreation Services Manager to 

distribute the Allen Cup Game tickets included in the approved sponsorship packages to various 

social services agencies throughout the community to be utilized by consumers and clients of 

these various agencies. 

 

Background: 
On December 13, 2010 the Allan Cup Host Committee presented a deputation to council 

outlining the benefits to the City of Kenora of hosting a tournament of this size in the 

community.  At Councils January meeting a Platinum Sponsorship package was approved.  

Included in this platinum package are 8 series passes (11 games).  The Allen Cup Committee 

has agreed to provide the City with 88 individual game tickets in lieu of the 8 series packages. 

Individual game tickets will be made available to the City after March 28, 2011. 

Social Service Agencies will include those serving populations on fixed income and/or limited 

income.  Included in this list will also be agencies serving children and youth at risk.     

 

Budget: 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Allan Cup Host Committee and Recreation Services Manager 

 

 

 


